
Baltimore (WNUV-TV) Licensee, Inc. 
WNUV-TV, Baltimore, MD (Facility ID 7933) 

Notice of Reduced Power Operations 

Baltimore (WNUV-TV) Licensee, Inc. (“Licensee”) hereby notifies the Commission that 
television station WNUV-TV, Baltimore, MD (Facility ID 7933) has been operating at reduced 
power since approximately 8:00 p.m. on Sunday, October 14, 2018 due to damage to its 
transmitter.  Licensee is diligently working to repair the transmitter and anticipates that it will 
resume licensed operations without needing to seek special temporary authority (“STA”), but 
will timely request an STA if necessary.  


